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This Addendum No. 1 addresses recent announcements regarding the freeze of federal funds 
impacting HGIA’s Solar for All program. 

While the Trump administration’s recent actions have led to some concern about the availability 
of federal funds for the purposes of the RFP-25-001-HGIA Communications Contractor, HGIA is 
continuing to work on the Solar For All – Hawaii Financing Program implementation, without 
pause.  Pursuant to the court directive, the Environmental Protection Agency now has enabled 
disbursements of the funds to continue. 

 


